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Rapid Road Construction Notice  
 
  September 11, 2024 
 

Single Surface Treatment 
A single surface treatment (SST) will be applied to Rapid Road as a 
preventative maintenance technique.   The treatment consists of spraying a 
uniform application of asphalt emulsion (liquid) followed by a layer of cover 
aggregate (stone).  SST preserves and reinforces the existing double surface 
treated (DST) road surface while creating a new waterproof barrier to extend 
the life expectancy of the road. 
 
Schedule Update 
Township staff will be completing the final grading of the gravel cutouts and 
ditching at the Timm Road intersection starting Monday, September 16th.  
 
Greenwood Paving is scheduled to start resurfacing Rapid Road on 
Wednesday, September 18th, subject to weather conditions.  The gravel 
cutouts and the intersection of Timm Road will receive a double treatment 
surface (DST) and a new single surface treatment (SST) will be applied to the 
entire section of Rapid Road.  
 
The resurfacing is anticipated to take between two to four days to complete. 
 
Road Closure and Traffic 
Traffic delays can be expected during the week of September 16th as daily 
lane restrictions may be in effect from 7am to 7pm. 
 
Post Surface Treatment 
The road will have a granular appearance immediately following single 
treatment surface application.  Once the float (gravel) continues to set, the 
surface will become harder and smoother. 
 
Center line painting will be reinstated after that material has set sufficiently 
and is schedule for October. 

 
Questions and Concerns 
Council and Township staff would like to thank you for your patience with the 
construction project.  If you have any concerns related to the project, please 
let us know by contacting the Road Superintendent. 
 
 
Kyle Eady 
Road Superintendent 
Township of Whitewater Region 
613-646-2282 ext. 152 
keady@whitewaterregion.ca    
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